
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, March 4, 2022

Click on the blue underlined links.

Wednesday, March 9th, is a 12:10 pm early dismissal day.

Read Across America: On
Wednesday, March 2, teachers
swapped classrooms to share a
book that supported this year’s
Read Across America theme,
Nation of Diverse Readers.  The
students enjoyed spending time
with a different teacher and the
teachers enjoyed sharing books
with the students.

Spring Student-Led Conferences: It is time to sign up for a spring student-led conference that will take

place on either March 23rd or 24th.  Click on the link to read the details and procedures to create your

conference time. The sign-up link will open today at 3:00 pm.

Bus Update: We had hoped we would have different news to share, but we do not yet have a trained

driver for the fourth school bus.  We will continue our current routes with three buses at NCES until

further notice.

Youth Softball Registration: Click the link for more details on how to register.

March AHA Newsletter: Please take a moment to read this month’s newsletter from AHA.  It includes

some early information regarding the summer AHA program.

Library News: On March 7th, author Julian Randall will be at NCES for a virtual author visit with our

third through fifth-grade students. Mr. Randall's most recent book is an action-adventure entitled, Pilar

Ramirez and the Escape from Jafa which teachers have been reading to their students in class. Click on

the following link to learn more and/or order a copy of the book: Julian Randall.  Happy Reading!

Be well,

Dr. Roy

NCES Principal

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HloNtKQrJ1_vJw4PgYqY6o9wMrJuy7n70RO-g4XZpKI/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JH0ZpIe1le7Io1WfpgwCJZs_GDJbb5oW/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1U_7MiF3sPoRTOeqtcdDK33owMnaoXkMq/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=101520360777925961627&rtpof=true&sd=trueRM_FBLHxYQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.riverbendbookshop.com/ais/julianrandall

